
375 years ago, the Peace of Westphalia was concluded. Thirty years of war and devastation lay behind the
people of Europe. The five-year negotiations achieved something that had not been thought possible: the

former adversaries joined hands, and a sustainable peace order was established.
 

The world today is in danger of becoming unbalanced. What can we learn from the experience of several
hundred years and carry it into our own time? How can we overcome conflicts? What role can religions play

in this?

Looking back is extremely informative. It is especially useful for understanding the interreligious peace
work that the House of One has begun in Berlin and does with its partner projects in Tbilisi, Georgia,

Bangui, Central Africa, and Haifa, Israel. How can this work be continued in terms of content and method,
namely as a highly professional art of peace, as it was in Westphalia almost 400 years ago.

 
Our Christian and Muslim partners from the Central African Republic have repeatedly and with great

courage exemplified the peacemaking power of religions in the long-standing conflicts in their country.
They will tell of this at an international conference in Osnabrück this week.

 
To draw attention to such extraordinary people, we have launched the House of One Peace Prize. With this

award, we want to honor people who stand up for the coexistence of people of different religions in a
special way. The first award winner was Bishop Malkhaz Songulashvili from Georgia, who is leading in an

admirable way when it comes to defending the rights of minorities - be they Yazidis, Jews, Muslims or even
LGBTQ people - in Georgia and the Caucasus region.

 
Another event shows how many bridges are growing between different communities in Germany. Together,

Belrin's Muslim Cultural Week and the Jewish Festival of Resilience invited our podcasters for a live
recording of "331 - 3 Women, 3 Religions, 1 Topic" this week.

 
You can learn more about this and all the other events in this newsletter.

May peace be with you!

Your House of One Team
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